
Dear Valued Customer  

 

Happy New Year from your Housing Authority Team! 

 

Housing Authority is on a journey to provide best customer services today and to leave a legacy for the 

generations to come. A paperless, environment-friendly journey to provide statement of accounts via digital 

platform. This effectively means, that your next statement of accounts will be available on a ‘click’ of a 

button (e-statements) from the comfort of the space you are in. 

 

To facilitate these e-statements, we require your information as below:  

 

Customer Information:  

 

Customer Name(s)    

 

Agreement No.(s)  

 

Survey Reference   

 

FNPF No.  

 

 

Contact Number(s) Mobile (Business)_________________ Mobile (Personal)_____________ 

 

Email Address(es)  

 

Postal Address  

 

Facebook (FB) 

Identification 

(optional)  

 

 

 

Your completed information can be sent via any of the following modes:  

 

 e-Form via https://form.jotform.com/Housing_Authority/customer-information-form  

 

 

e-statements@housing.com.fj 

 

P. O. Box 6472, Nasinu  

  

Hand-delivery at any Housing Authority Office in Valelevu, Lautoka or Labasa.  

 

For any further clarifications, please do not hesitate to contact our branch offices or email our Customer 

Advocate on 9993328 or email: CustomerAdvocate@housing.com.fj.  

 

 

Thank you.  

 
Ritesh Singh  

Chief Executive Officer  

https://form.jotform.com/Housing_Authority/customer-information-form
mailto:CustomerAdvocate@housing.com.fj

